YOUTH-CAFE CONSULTATION

I can confirm that the ballot box of responses to the Youth-Café
Consultation with parish residents, was counted on Friday
afternoon 13 September 2019.

Jeremy Quin MP was there to oversee proceedings and Centre
Manager Sarah Newell and Mr Quin’s Intern did the actual

counting.

The results were

YES 308 +28 viae-mail = 336 79.81%

NO 71 + 9viae-mail = 80 19%

SPOILT 5 1.19%
421
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